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Comments: Dear   Forest Service,

 

Stop the logging on the TGap - a 12k acre area the size of Burlington!

 

Your project blatantly ignores President Biden's Executive Order that demands protection for mature and old

forests as well as protection for the Northern Long-Eared Bat - a recent addition to the federal endangered

species list.

 

This timber sale is a menace of national proportions to our climate and biodiversity.

 

Please stop NOW!


